
Hi! 
  
      I'm writing to you because my high school (I.E.S BRIÓN) is taking 
part in a exchange with yours. 
     My name is Patricia and I'm fourteen years old.  
     I live with my parents, Victor and Blanca, my brother Abel, who is 
seventeen years old and my sister Laura, who is twelve years old.  
     I live in an estate near the high school. My house has a small garden, a 
swimming pool for the summer and basketball, tennis and football courts. 
      I like playing basketball, and I play in a basketball team in Santiago, 
called C.B. CLUNY. I go training three times a week and at the weekends 
I have matches.  
      I also like meeting up with my friends, going shopping and walking 
around Santiago. Another thing that I like is to travel and to meet new 
people from different countries, so I think that I'll enjoy the exchange a 
lot.  
      My favourite film is “ Life is beautiful”  and my favourites books are  
Harry Potter and a book called “The boy in the striped pyjamas”. I really 
love listening to music, my favourite bands are Arctic Monkeys, Green 
Day, Franz Ferdinan, Pereza, Extremoduro.. 
      I look forward to seeing you here in Brión. I also look forward to 
receiving your letter and to find out more about you. 
      If you have a hotmail account please, add me, my account is 
patricia_94-@hotmail.com 
      I hope you are going to enjoy the exchange! 
 
Kisses and hugs, 
 
Patricia Fernández García 
gmail account: patricia.fer.gar@gmail.com  



 
 
P.S. I have sent you some photos. 


